
 
 
 
 
 
130 Pargeter Road 
Astorville, ON  P0H 1B0 
February 1, 2024 
 
 

 

 

 

Mayor Pauline Rochefort and 
  Councillors of the Municipality of East Ferris 
25 Taillefer Road 
Corbeil, ON   P0H 1K0 
 
Dear Mayor Rochefort and Councillors: 

Re: Shoreline Road Allowance lot line Survey Results – 130 Pargeter Road, Astorville, ON 

We are in receipt of the shoreline road allowance survey results for the purchase of the 
shoreline road allowance at the aforementioned address.  As a result and with this letter, we 
hereby officially request that the Council of the Municipality of East Ferris investigates and 
reconsiders the results of this survey as they clearly do not meet the intention nor the spirit of 
By-law 2015-35.  Additionally and most importantly, the survey results no longer ensure shore 
access from our property.  

We appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to discussing this situation further 
with you.  We may be reached at 705-303-5353. 

Sincerely, 

 

Sylvie Laperrière and John Kennedy 

c: Councillor Rick Champagne 
 Greg Kirton 
 


